
Bearpark Primary School Newsletter 
 

Friday 12th July 2019 

 

Things to look forward to next week 

Monday 

15th July 

Open the Book Assembly from Methodist 

Chapel 

Lego and Hockey Clubs 

Tuesday 

16th July 

Reception and KS1 Football Club 

2.30pm Y6 Leavers’ Assembly– all wel-

come  as Y5 and 6 are performing a play 

in a day.   

Wednesday 

17th  July 

KS2 Sports Club 

Ukulele Club for KS2 

Amy’s music lessons 

Thursday 

18th July 

KS1 Sports Club  

Lexia/Reading Club 

Swimming Y5/6 

Biking Workshops 

Creative Writing Club 

Friday 

19th July 

NO Football Club  

LAST DAY—Non uniform 

9am Nursery Graduation 

Circus Afternoon 

Circus Themed School Lunch– all children 

are invited to have a school lunch today 

I hope that you are happy with your child’s report and the parent consultation with the class teacher. We would appreciate your 

feedback on your child’s progress this year.  

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ 

Progress Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Cycling 

If any parents have not had the chance to take part in our 

cycling and would like to contribute, please contact 

school to arrange a time to cycle.  

Summer Postcards 

Please remember to send us a postcard from your 

holiday adventures.  

Old Elvet Methodist Church, Durham 

Our school choir have been practising some songs with Viv 

Neville from the Methodist Chapel. She is hoping that the choir 

will sing with her on Sunday 21st July 2019 at 1045am.  

An additional letter will be given to the choir with details on.   

Amy’s Activity Summer Days 

Our Music Teacher, Amy Ward, is running community 

summer activities for 6 days during the holidays. Inter-

ested parents  can complete the form in the yellow book-

let (attached) and return it to school before the end of 

term.  



 
Nursery  Tate for being an excellent reader. 

Reception Rosie for being a great class role model and 

improvement in all subjects.  

Year 1 Scarlett for always having outstanding behaviour. 

Year 2 Lorelai for rising to challenges and achieving  

success.  

Year 3 Jamie is more positive in different situations. 

Year 4 Logan has a positive attitude to learning.  

Year 5 Archie always has excellent behaviour. 

Year 6 Connor has amazing SAT results.  

The achievers from this week are: 

Attendance for 2018/2019 

 

Class 1-  92% 

Class 2– 93% 

Class 3– 96% 

Class 4– 95% 

Class 5– 96% 

 

Whole school attendance: 94% 

 

SATs Test Results 

We are delighted with the SAT  

results for Year 2 and Year 6  this 

year, as so much progress has been 

made. Please see attached booklet.  

Head Teacher Award 

Anasha shows enthusiasm in everything she 

does.  

 

School closes on Friday 19th July and reopens on Wednesday 4th September 2019. 


